
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 1, 2020  

 

BY EMAIL  

 

Wendy Holm,  

Project Liaison,   

Chicken Sector Pricing Review 

BC Farm Industry Review Board (BCFIRB) 

 

Dear Wendy,   

 

LONG TERM CHICKEN SECTOR PRICING – THIRD PARTY LIAISON AND FINAL PRICING REVIEW 

PROCESS  

This letter responds to the BC Farm Industry Review Board’s August 28, 2020 letter that requested all parties 

to appoint a liaison person as a first channel of communication for the Long-Term Chicken Pricing Review 

Process.  

We have appointed Jennifer Curtis, BCCGA Manager, as the liaison person.  Jennifer’s role is to gather 

information and requirements during the review process and communicate this information to the BCCGA 

Directors.  Jennifer can be contacted  by email at jennifercurtis@bcchickengrowers.ca or  by phone at 604-

855-0588. 

We look forward to working with you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dale Krahn  

President, BC Chicken Growers’ Association  

 

cc.  Peter Donkers, Chair. BCFIRB 

       Harvey Sasaki, Chair, BC Chicken Marketing Board 

       Jim Collins, Chair, BC Broiler Hatching Egg Commission 

 Paul McLean, Mathews, Dinsdale & Clark LLP 
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